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75th JUBILEE 

1937 - 2012 
 
 
The New Zealand Ice Figure Skating Association is organising a celebration of 75 years at  
Lake Tekapo the weekend of 10 – 12 May 2013. 
 
We are initially seeking notification of interest from Past and Present Members of the NZ Ice 
Skating Association as to whether you would be likely to attend or not. 
 
Negotiations are underway with Peppers Bluewater Resort for an evening meal at a cost of 
between $48 and $60.00.  Should there be sufficient interested we will try and book private 
ice time on the Saturday for all those that wish to have a skate.   A session of Curling is also 
a possibility.   
 
There are also concession packages available for the Hot Pools. 
 
Attendees will need to make their own travel and accommodation arrangements and in order 
to secure the venues a small deposit will be required at the time of Registration in order to 
confirm bookings.  The Registration Form with further information and payment details will 
be distributed once members have signified their interest. 
 
All Past and Present members of the NZ Ice Skating Association and now NZ Ice Figure 
Skating Association are invited.  You are asked to ‘spread the word’ to anyone you know 
who has been involved with the Association. 
 
In the interim to assist with numbers, can you please email wclucas@xtra.co.nz  if you are 
interested in attending by Friday 21 December 2012. 
 
A Registration Form with further information and payment details will be distributed at a later 
date. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
 
Wendy Clucas 
CEO 
NZ Ice Figure Skating Association 
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